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20th October 2022 

  
   
  
Dear Parents/Carers  
  
  

Individual Photographs – Wednesday 9th November 2022  
  
  

Following on from our letter advising that Aperture will be in on Wednesday 9th November for 
student photos, I can now confirm they will also be doing sibling photos on the same day. 
 
If you would like your child to have a photograph with their siblings that do not attend our school, 
you will need bring them all to the school office on Wednesday 9th November, between 8am – 
8:25am.  Unfortunately, we will not be able to admit anyone after 8:30am. 
 
If you have children who are siblings in the school, they will be picked up and photos will be taken 
of them together by the photographer when they are in school. 
  
Please remember - if you would like to check or change your consent choices, you can call the 
main school office on 0121 716 0444. 
 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

  

 M.E vans 
  
Miss Evans  
Office Manager  
 


